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Scan the QR code to make a          

donation and partner with KHCX. 

If  your group is planning a Christmas 

Caroling event, we have just what you 

need.  It’s a collection of  a dozen of  the 

most loved Christmas Carols conveniently 

packaged in a booklet.  Just let us know 

how many you would like and we’ll make 

sure you have them. 

Contact us at KHCXradio@gmail.com. 

Safe Harbor Board       

approves two  

new members,  

elects officers. 
 

At their annual November  

meeting, the Safe Harbor Board 

of  Directors  approved the addi-

tion of  Jeffry Butter and Lanny  

Simpson as new board members.  

At the same meeting, Mark Zeiset 

was elected President, and Jeffry 

Butter as Vice President.  Thomas 

Klingensmith was reelected to the 

position of  Treasurer and Dennis 

Weidler, Secretary. 

A special thanks to all for their 

service. 


